From: Woods, Michelle 
Sent: Thursday, November 20, 2014 1:09 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Muss, Jennifer
Subject: League of Women Voters

Steve-

Last night I did a presentation on the Chicago Riverwalk project for the League of Women Voters at the Union League Club.

I'm writing to report that I was given a coffee mug and a reusable water bottle.  I will put both of these items in the 2FM break room to be used by all 2FM staff.

Please let me know if you need any additional information.

Best~
Michelle 

Michelle Woods | Assistant Project Director
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